piesse come help 45 do nate cannot rood

Dear Families,

The children at the WPU Child Development Center have been eager to help out people in need since their participation in the "Walk for the Cure" in October. The children have come up with the idea to collect food as their next way to help others. They discussed that food is something that everyone should have and they are confident that they can help bring food to people who need it.

We would like to ask for your participation in our canned food drive which will be donated to the Church in Paterson. We will be collecting cans of food at the Child Development Center from December 2^{nd} - December 12^{th} .

Thank you in advance for your participation.



Jennifer Seminerio, Graduate Assistant William Paterson University Child Development Center (973) 720-2529 seminerioj1@student.wpunj.edu

Co-sponsored by the Child Development Center and the WPU COE/ECE